
MONDAY 24th October 6:30 for a 7:00 p.m. start to be held at the Nepean River Coffee Club 

Some 20 million people are walking today who would have been paralyzed if not for the polio program's efforts to 

deliver vaccines to children around the world. BUT there is still work to be done. Now is the time to #EndPolio and 

avoid reversing the progress we’ve made.  

Vaccines have prevented about 10 million deaths from disease since 1963, researchers estimate. Rotary members 
know the power of vaccination well: The oral polio vaccine has helped bring cases of wild polio down 99.9 percent 
since 1988, with the virus remaining endemic in only two countries today. And now, as COVID-19 vaccines are be-
ing distributed around the world, the experience and knowledge that Rotary and its partners in the Global Polio 
Eradication Initiative have gained are helping protect communities from the pandemic.   

Rotary members are getting involved in supporting the COVID-19 vaccine rollout in some of the same ways they’ve 

been working to end polio — by raising awareness for vaccination in their communities, supporting health work-

ers, combating misinformation and vaccine hesitancy, and advocating for fair and equal vaccine distribution in vul-

nerable communities. 

#COVID19 reminds us that disease outbreaks anywhere can be a threat everywhere. Efforts to eradicate polio and 

eliminate malaria can inform how we tackle existing and future pandemics. That’s why Rotary International is 

more committed than ever to ending the threat of polio for every child, everywhere.  

TONIGHT our special Guest Speaker will be …. 

Daniel McKinnon 
Managing Director and owner 

Complete Legal & Conveyancing 
Born and raised in Penrith, since graduating with two degrees in Law and Commerce from the University of Wollongong.  

Daniel has established his own legal practice and over ten years has solved a wide range of legal problems for the people of 

Western Sydney.  Daniel has a regular feature each week in the Western Weekender 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/endpolio?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWd-ImhzydW1cW7IdfuLxhjjw0HDRXnaSsE8NHL4BD8jcwomQCI1JucW3hPTxXhYX9Q1AmDog0J11iB-EKopGUWVAlun32j6JCexbXGtxQfv33r67wcq90PYRuPJv24H62rK2k7Oodb_5kwU93DZxLG4Hl-nzGhd0-GyQRbUpAe5rAIz4WOnQlKrQIrELyF
https://www.facebook.com/rotary?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZW14r1ee3s9A1jyq8hYO_g7NpqSdsRnQoCU4eSkklPNUnmMLWsSqyE4-G2m4FQAkVLj3JD44lOxNdcE2oRpXQLgNLqmkq_9Z5uwdJu5sUZQNy1R8u0AUAk7ZOiblsr5Lf9Jt3PhZgDJUS_TAj8qJ4P0AiJhjvxqXEQfliYUBPKAjffo3feFifOyyZFb243CaKI&__tn__=-%5dK-R


 

 

Highlights from our Last Meeting 

Our last meeting was held at the Bowling Club President Joh told us about her recent trip 

to Vietnam and her visit to a Rotary Club AND our members had a GOOD FEED!! 

Raffle winners Trevor & John 





FOLLOW PENRITH ROTARY CLUB ON FACEBOOK   


